
      
 

   
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Reynolds School District Hosts Job Fair for Certified and Classified Staff 

April 5, 2022, Fairview, OR – Reynolds School District will host a job fair at Salish Ponds Elementary 
School, located at 1210 NE 201st Avenue in Fairview, on Saturday, April 9th from 9:00am to 3:00pm. 
Reynolds School District is accepting applications for various positions including Teachers, Social 
Workers, Counselors, School Psychologists, Bus Drivers, Educational Assistants, Safety Assistants, 
Maintenance Workers, Nutrition Services, ELD Liaisons, MTSS TOSAs and Library Media. 
 
On-site interviews will be conducted, and conditional offers of employment will be made on the spot 
when appropriate. Please bring required COVID-19 vaccine verification document/s for an employment 
offer. New hires will also have access to tuition assistance, fully-paid medical and dental benefits for the 
employee if hired to work four hours a day or more, and other benefits and opportunities for 
advancement within the District. 
 
Perspective applicants should bring their resume, a list of at least three references and a cover letter. 
Early online application submissions are encouraged, and there will be laptops and tablets for applicants 
to submit a job application, print resumes, scan vaccination status and print and sign conditional letters 
of intent. 
 
“We had a great response with our classified job fairs. We look forward to expanding our offerings at 
this job fair with classified and certified jobs available to fill,” stated Dr. Angela Freeman, Assistant 
Superintendent of Human Capital Management. “We look forward to finishing this school year with new 
employees and starting the next school year with certified and classified positions filled to support all 
RSD students to graduate with the skills and confidence to thrive.” 
 
About Reynolds School District: 

As a community, we prepare lifelong learners to achieve their full potential in a complex and 

interconnected world. Reynolds School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and 

groups in our society. Reynolds School District Board of Education ensures that all educational programs, 

activities, and employment will be free of discrimination or harassment on the basis of race, color, 

religion, gender, gender identity, sexual orientation, national origin, disability, parental or marital status, 

or age. 

Contact: Steve Padilla, Assistant Director of Public Relations and Partnerships – spadilla@rsd7.net; 

707.330.6559. 
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